
The Aspetuck Health District has received phone calls from Westport 

residents concerning a letter recently received from the Aquarion Water Company.  

The Aquarion letter stated that “Our most recent service line inventory indicates 

that some or all of the water service line materials between the water main and 

your property are of unknown material classification. Unknown means that the 

service line may be lead.” 

 

The Aquarion letter has raised concerns with residents looking to 

have their water tested. The Health District is not a laboratory and 

can not test water for the presence of lead.  Below is a short list of 

laboratories in the area that can. Additional testing laboratories can 

be found by googling “CT water testing laboratories.  

 
 

Some Area Water Testing Laboratories 

 

Complete Environmental Testing Laboratory 

Stratford, CT · (203) 377-9984 

Open ⋅ Closes 5 PM 

 

YORK Analytical Laboratories 

Stratford, CT 

Open ⋅ Closes 5 PM · (203) 325-1371 

 

YORK Analytical Laboratories Laboratory 

Newtown, CT · (203) 270-9973 

Open ⋅ Closes 5 PM 

 

Aquatek Labs Laboratory 

Woodbridge, CT 

Open ⋅ Closes 5 PM · (203) 389-1824 

 

Brooks Enviro Environmental engineer 

Norwalk, CT 

Open ⋅ Closes 5 PM · (203) 853-9792 

 

CT Radon and Well Water Solutions 

Water testing service 

Milford, CT 

Open ⋅ Closes 6 PM · (203) 680-3707 

https://www.cetlabs.com/
https://www.cetlabs.com/
https://yorklab.com/
https://yorklab.com/

